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CONSENT AGENDA 
 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance with 
Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be approved in the 
Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 

1. Elger Bay Elementary PTA donated $1,100 to Elger Bay Elementary to support 
educational opportunities for students in outdoor experiences and classroom enrichment. 
 

2. Stanwood Elementary PTO donated the transportation costs, $1,643.88, to Stanwood 
Elementary for the following field trips:  Grade 5 students to Camp Seymour in Gig Harbor, 
Grade 3 students to Western Washington University in Bellingham, Grade 1 students to 
Seattle Center for science exploration, and Grade 4 students to learn history at a farm in 
Snohomish. 
 

3. Stanwood-Camano Soap Box Derby (Randy and Marla Heagle) donated a Paragon 
Commercial Theater 12 ounce Popcorn Machine, value $1,000, to Utsalady Elementary.  
 

4. Stanwood Middle School PTO donated a Cosmopolitan Electrol 14’x14’ Matte White 
Projection Screen, valued at $2,347.45, to Stanwood Middle School.  The projection 
screen will be used in the gymnasium. 
 

 


